
Summer Edition 2025

Greetings Eagle Nation !

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying a fun and exciting summer! I want to take a moment to sincerely thank you for 
your support throughout this past year as we worked together to provide your scholars with the best academic experience 
possible. I’m sure you’ll agree that we had an incredible year—and if you’re anything like me, you’re eager to see what we have 
planned for the 2025–2026 school year.

I hope you were able to register your scholar for a summer activity that keeps them engaged and motivated to continue 
learning. I firmly believe that scholars involved in meaningful summer programs not only maintain their academic skills but often 
make progress. Even if your scholar’s summer plans focus on rest and relaxation, please encourage them to READ!  Please remind 
them to log their minutes into Beanstack  and enter the Summer Reading Challenge. Scholars participating in the reading challenge will 
not only win cool swag from the district but they will also earn a pizza party with me on the first Friday of the school year  if they complete 
the challenge between June 1st  & July 31st. 

To keep you informed about your scholar’s academic progress, we have enclosed their final report card, which highlights their 
academic achievement and attendance for the full 180-day school year. For scholars in grades 3–5, we’ve also included copies 
of the 2024–2025 Georgia Milestones Assessment (GMAS) reports. These reports provide an overview of their performance in 
reading, English Language Arts, math, and science (for 5th grade only).

Please continue to visit the BaMO website at https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/BaMOAcademy and consider signing up for 
Principal Christian’s Remind101 messages to stay updated on summer opportunities and the upcoming school year.

Finally, to our rising 6th grade families who will be moving on, we wish you all the best! Remember, BaMO will always be home.

Wishing you a safe, happy, and enjoyable summer. We look forward to seeing you at the BaMO Open House on August 1, 2025 
and the first day of school on August 4th!

In Service for Scholars,  
Principal Christian, Ed. D. 

Calendar Overview

June 2 Summer School Begins 
@ Toomer Elem

June 19 APS Closed for Holiday 

July 4 APS Closed for Holiday

August 1 BaMO Open House - 9am-11am

August 4 First Day of School

Summer Office Hours 
Monday- Friday
8:00 am-3:00 pm 

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/BaMOAcademy

